
Affidavit of Loss / Release of Interest:

This vehicle comes with a notarized “Affidavit of Loss / Release of Interest” form signed by the owning 
agency. If you would like to title this vehicle in Washington State, the “Affidavit of Loss / Release of 
Interest” and the Bill of Sale will be sufficient to transfer ownership at a Department of Licensing 
location.

For buyers living outside of Washington State, please check with your State’s Department of Licensing 
office for instructions regarding the registration and transfer of ownership of vehicles without a Title 
prior to bidding.

Destroyed (Totaled) Vehicle:

This vehicle has been reported as a total loss with Washington State Department of Licensing (DOL). The
title has been destroyed, and a Total Loss Claim Settlement Report has been filed with the Washington 
State DOL.  If you would like to title this vehicle in Washington State, please see attached word 
document for further instruction.

For buyers living outside of Washington State, please check with your State’s Department of Licensing 
office for instructions regarding the registration and transfer of ownership of vehicles destroyed in  
Washington State prior to bidding.

Ownership in Doubt:

This vehicle/vessel is being sold as “Ownership in Doubt”. It does not come with a Title. The winning 
bidder will receive a Bill of Sale with the Unit. To license this vehicle/vessel in Washington State, the 
winning can take the Bill of Sale to the DOL and fill out an "Ownership in Doubt" form.  The "Ownership 
in Doubt" label will remain with this vehicle/vessel  for 3 years after the date of sale.

For buyers living outside of Washington State, please check with your State’s Department of Licensing 
office for instructions regarding the registration and transfer of ownership of vehicle/vessel  without a 
Title prior to bidding.

Formerly Undercover:
When transferring ownership of this vehicle, DOL may need to recreate this title.  Please be aware that 
this may take extra time as DOL verifies the ownership and validity of the documentation.  All efforts will
be made to process the title transfer as efficiently as possible. No brand will appear on the new title.

Totaled but not a total loss:
Owning agency says accident totaled - the owning agency is using the term colloquially. Please be aware 
that DOL has no record of a total loss on this vehicle and it is being sold with a clear title.

Title : This vehicle is sold with a bill of sale and has a Release of Interest and Total Loss Settlement 
Report, the combination of which should be sufficient for change of ownership within the state of 
Washington, after repairs are made and a WSP VIN Inspection. Please be aware of any differences or 
challenges which may arise from your location as our assistance with such issues may be limited.


